
REDDITCH BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

COUNCIL   30th January 2017  

 

 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 17TH JANUARY 2017 
 
 
78. INDEPENDENT REMUNERATION PANEL REPORT AND 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 
 RECOMMENDED that 
 

having regard to the report and recommendations of the Independent 
Remuneration Panel (IRP): 

 
1) the Basic Allowance for 2017/18 not be increased and this 

continue at the current level set for 2016/17, as detailed in the 
final column of Appendix 1 to the IRP’s report; 
 

2) the Special Responsibility Allowances remain at the current 
levels set for 2016/17, as detailed in the final column of Appendix 
1 to the IRP’s report; 

 
3) travel allowances for 2017/18 continue to be paid in accordance 

with the HMRC mileage allowance; 
 

4) subsistence allowances for 2017/18 remain unchanged; 
 

5) the Dependent Carer’s Allowance remains unchanged; and 
 

6)  the recommendation in relation to the Parish Council be noted (it 
being the Parish Council’s responsibility to make a decision on 
this). 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


